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Housed in Western Carolina University’s Department of Human Services, the Human Resources Program’s 
Consulting Initiative once again has made an important impact on local communities and abroad, said Marie-Line 
Germain, WCU associate professor of human resources and leadership. 

During the 2018 spring and fall semesters, more than 90 graduate students in the Master of Science in Human 
Resources Program provided pro bono human resources consultation services to organizations around the country, 
entirely online. That activity was part the students’ work in online consulting courses taught by Germain and 
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